
Senator, 
 

Under NO circumstances should an unelected official make public policy! 
 

Under NO circumstances should a health official violate our Constitutional Rights! 
 
There are already court cases clearly stating that what the governor did here in ND violated our 

first and 14th amendment rights with his EO's. 
 

Thank you, 
 
--  

Mitchell S. Sanderson 
 


